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SUBJECT: Rinker Materials Corporation RE@ [E ﬂ WED

Request for Addition Information #2 (SW-1117/F #10118)

Solid Waste Management Facility Permit Application FEB 2 0 2004

Waste Tire Processing Facility DERM

Facility ID No. 0146251 POLLUTION CONTROL
DIVISION

Dear Sir:

This letter is in response to your January 29, 2004 letter requesting additional information (RAI
#2) concerning the above referenced application. The only response from our last RAI requiring
further response was item 3. This item refers to the emergency preparedness
manual/contingency plan, fire safety survey, and the closing plan for the facility.

My assistant spoke recently with Carlos Hernandez (DERM) concerning these documents. Mr.
Hernandez stated that DERM would accept a letter from the engineer of record verifying that
these documents were up to date. I am writing this letter in order to verify that the above listed
documents are indeed up to date.

The applicant respectfully requests that the review of this application be expedited to completion.

If you have any questions, please call me at (352) 377-5822.

Sincerely,

e N

Steven C. Cullen, P.E.
Koogler & Associates

cc: Michael Vardeman, Rinker Materials Corporation



